NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notice of fisheries support

Public from: 01.10.2021
Public until: for an indefinite period

Maaeluministeerium publishes this announcement under Regulation enacted pursuant to the Fisheries Management Act .

Maaeluministeerium announces that the reception of applications will take place on until 20.10.2021..

The purpose of the grant is The effective implementation of the operational Programme 2014-2020 of the European Maritime and
Fisheries Fund and the finding of new markets for fishery and aquaculture products through visits to trade fairs of food products, including
fishery and aquaculture products, as well as the organisation of national or international information and promotion campaigns for fishery
and aquaculture products with a view to raising public awareness.

Please submit the application documents: The email address of the Ministry of Rural Affairs is info@agri.ee with the words “new markets
and campaigns 2021”.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based and on the Ministry's website:
https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/130102018010%leiaKehtiv for https://www.agri.ee/et/kalapuugi and aquaculture products - new markets-

find-support 2021
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